
 Weekly Update June 19-23, 2023  

 

School Updates 

Please ensure you go to the EK website, as well as the HWDSB website, and hit the 

“Subscribe” button so that you will receive notices as they are posted. 

 

Lost and Found 

 
Once again, we have a HUGE pile of items in our lost and found bin.  We will be laying 
out these items for students to look at during the week next week, and anything not 
picked up by Friday, June 16th will be donated to charity.  As always, we encourage 
parents to label all items with first and last name of the student so that we can return 
items to the proper owner. 

 

Track & Field  

On Friday, June 16th the Earl Kitchener track and field team participated in the inter-

school meet at Mohawk Sports Complex.  All participants gave their very best effort, and 

were wonderful representatives of EK!  Below is a list of top 10 finishers: 

80m Dash – 2 first place, 1 third place and 1 tenth place 

300m Run – 1 third place, 1 sixth place 

700m run – 1 second place, 3 third place, 2 fourth place, 1 ninth place 

Ball Throw – 1 first place, 1 sixth place,1 seventh place, 1 eighth place, 1 thenth place 

Long Jump – 1 first place, 1 third place, 1 fifth place, 2 tenth place 

4x100m Relay – 1 seventh place, 2 ninth place 

 

Grade 5 Farewell 

The farewell assembly for our Grade 5 students will be held on Monday, June 26 

starting at 9:15am.  Just a reminder that we can only accommodate a maximum of 2 

guests per student.  Guests are to enter via the Stanley Street side (kindy pen) entrance 

only. 
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Last Day of School 

The last day of school for students is Wednesday, June 28th. 

Lunches   

Lately we have had many students coming down in the afternoon inquiring about 

snacks, as they have finished their lunches, and are still hungry.  With the nicer weather, 

students are becoming much more active.  Please try to pack extra lunch/snacks for your 

child each day.  Although we do usually have extra food available, this isn’t always the 

case. 

 

Playground Supervision Hours 

Playground supervision begins at 8:35am.  Students are not to be on the playground 

prior to that time.  Playground supervision ends at 3:25pm. 


